
Spellings in Year 1 

In Year 1, children are required to spell a list of Common Exception Words. 

These are words that are spelled without using the normal spelling rules. In 

Year 1 at Highweek Primary, children practise these words weekly and they are 

built into our teaching texts within our literacy lessons. 

We strongly encourage parents to practise these spellings at home with their 

children, to further support their writing in school. 

 


